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Future Budget Consideration

The State Budget has an estimated $1.4 million in the FY22 budget for student 
membership hold harmless.  This is only for one year, and it will not be available for the 
FY 2023 budget.

This funding is contingent on our enrollment being less than what the state projects.  If 
our enrollment is higher, then we will receive more in Basic Aid and less in enrollment 
loss funding.

Impact: 

● If our enrollment does not rebound, then this amount could be a problem for the FY 
2023 budget.  Reducing staff for the decreased enrollment is one strategy for 
off-setting this loss of funding. 

● If our enrollment comes back, then it should not be a problem.
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Note: VRS COLA will not be published later this year with effective date of July 1.







Textbook Fund
Projected Adoption Schedule



Textbook Fund
Proposed Funding


